
 

July 14th, 2017 

Request for Proposal 

Meraki Security Cameras and Installation Services 

Attention Interested Parties: 

Center City Public Charter Schools is seeks to upgrade the security cameras in each of its 
schools by integrating Meraki MV cameras into its existing Meraki network infrastructure. 

Background on Center City Public Charter Schools 

Center City Public Charter Schools (CCPCS) empower our students for lifelong success by 
building strong character, promoting academic excellence, and generating public service 
throughout Washington D.C. 

Our school opened its doors in 2008 with a community of nearly 1500 of the District’s 
youth and over 150 instructional staff. With a focus on the communities we serve, our six 
schools are named after their neighborhoods: Brightwood, Capitol Hill, Congress Heights, 
Petworth, Shaw, and Trinidad. Each campus is small, community-based and serves a 
population of approximately 220 students. 

Service Description 

CCPCS seeks to replace and expand its existing security camera systems and digital video 
recorders with higher performance IP based cameras that integrate into our existing 
Meraki network infrastructure and system management services. Proposals should include 
either, or both, of the following elements: 

Network Hardware 

● Each of our six schools will require an additional two (2) Meraki MV71 Outdoor 
Security Cameras and three (3) Meraki MV21 Indoor Security Cameras 
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Installation 

● These cameras, and an additional like number (10 total per school, four outdoor and 
six indoor) per school will be connected to an existing operating Meraki MS-48 POE 
ethernet switch 

● Installation services, to include mounting cameras and installing environment 
appropriate CAT6 cabling back to switch locations can be included with the bid, or 
bid separately 

● Installation will include directing cameras to locations determined by school 
leadership 

Proposals 

All proposals should meet the requirements outlined above and must be received by July 
24th, 2017 at 5:00PM EDT. Potential bidders are welcome to contact Center City PCS with 
questions. Bidders may be asked to interview with Center City and respond to clarifying 
questions. 

Proposals should be submitted (email is preferred) to: 

Scott Burns 
Director, Information Technology 
Center City Public Charter Schools 
900 2​nd​ St NE Ste 221 
Washington, DC 20002 
202-589-0202 x104 
sburns@centercitypcs.org 

 

Thank you for considering this Request for Proposal. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Scott Burns 
Director, Information Technology 
Center City Public Charter Schools 

 


